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Kurt Daley Our Ref: SSD-8989-PA-62
Construction Manager
984 Hunter Street
Newcastle West, NSW 2302

01/09/2021

Dear Mr Daley,
Catherine McAuley Catholic College (SSD 8989)

Revision of Strategies, Plans and Programs, Condition A34

I refer to your notification of the Revision of Strategies, Plans and Programs in accordance with
condition A34 for the Catherine McAuley Catholic College SSD 8989.

I note that:
 the review of the plans and programs has been undertaken within three (3) months of

submitting an independent audit report (dated 21 July 2021);
 construction of the project roadworks is still in progress; and  
 no changes were made to the management plans, apart from the Covid-19 Safety

Management Plan and Procedure.  

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the notification confirming that a review of plans has been
undertaken in accordance with condition A34 of the consent. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Sidonie Crepeau at
sidonie.crepeau@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management
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